
Are you interested in learning about issues affecting women and girls in Greater Waterbury and the
Litchfield Hills, pooling your resources with others and making informed grants to improve lives?

Join us at any of three small gatherings hosted in July and August by women in our region to mingle,
meet other potential members and share ideas about getting involved in the Women’s Giving Circle
at Connecticut Community Foundation.

On July 17 from 5:30 to 7 p.m., we’ll gather at the home of Karen Powell at 99 Pond View
Drive in Southbury.

Our Women’s Giving Circle is a new endeavor and is just getting off the ground. It promises to be an
energizing way to meet like-minded people and together make thoughtful philanthropic decisions to
advance women and girls in the region. Come learn more about it!

Appetizers will served. Please bring your friends!

Sign up to let us know that you can join us!

https://conncf.org/womens-philanthropy/womens-giving-circle/
http://conta.cc/2r3FULK

